INVITATION TO APPLY FOR A MINNEHAHA COUNTY MEDICAL CANNABIS DISPENSARY
LICENSE

Notice is hereby given that Minnehaha County will accept applications to operate a Medical Cannabis
Dispensary pursuant to Minnehaha County Ordinance MC 60-21. Applications can only be submitted in person
at the Minnehaha County Auditor’s Office, 415 N Dakota Avenue in Sioux Falls, SD.

Applications will be received at the Minnehaha County Auditor’s Office beginning on September 19, 2024,
from 8:00 am — 5:00 pm, Monday-Friday, excluding holidays.

A copy of the application form can be found on the Minnehaha County website @ MinnehahaCounty.gov,
listed under the section titled Notices or a copy can be obtained from the Auditor’s Office.

Applications must comply with Minnehaha County Ordinance MC 60-21 and Minnehaha County Ordinance

MC 66-24 and must be accompanied with the following fees:

e A non-refundable $50.00 publishing fee payable to the Minnehaha County Treasurer.

e Separately, a non-refundable application fee of $5,000.00 payable by check or cashier-check to the
Minnehaha County Treasurer.

e Separately an Initial License Fee for a Medical Cannabis Establishment License of $100,000.00. Payment
of the License Fee must be made payable to the Minnehaha County Treasurer in the form of a Cashier
Check. The License Fee is refundable to those applicants that are not awarded a medical cannabis license.

For additional information on the application process please contact the Minnehaha County Auditor’s Office
at auditor@minnehahacounty.gov or 605-367-4220.

Dated at Sioux Falls, South Dakota, this 19 day of September, 2024.
~

Leah G. Anderson, County Auditor



